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This bill is completely unnecessary and a waste of taxpayer money.  You made a law 

basically making it illegal for people to do this and now you're making a new law to 

counter that law that required taxpayer money to implement.  Just repeal the previous 

law and let people do this on their own, if they so desire.  Completely opposed to this 

waste and misuse of funds. 


